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I would like to take a moment to emphasize the tremendous value that our ECI 

specialist, Janet Camp, brings to Baker High School. Over the past two years she 

has helped so many of our students as they navigate how to start their college 

academic career while still being high school students. We have an incredible EOU 

presence here, and I know that it has helped our students to realize that higher 

education is within their reach. It is empowering for our kids, and I hope that we can 

continue having our ECI specialist for years to come. We love the events that ECI 

puts on each year, and it allows our students to get to know the different 

departments, and academics that they can explore at Eastern or other universities 

after high school. The ECI team has really helped to assist a great bond for our 

school and our closest university in Eastern Oregon. I know that we have students 

that are more prepared, and financially ready for their next step because of the 

resources that we receive from our EOU ECI specialists. I am truly grateful for the 

ongoing support from Janet and the ECI team, which has played a crucial role in 

ensuring that my students are ready for the future, please continue to support my 

students, by funding our ECI specialists. Thank You.  

 


